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UNITED STATES COAST GUARD AUXILIARY

FLOTILLA 1-1

BABYLON

To: Flotilla 1-1
From: Betty McEachen FC1-1
Subject: Commander’s Report
Date: April 6, 2024
The boating season is upon us and I hope everyone is getting their boats ready. Checking all equipment is essential to be sure it is in good working order. Remember to check your First Aid kits and remove any expired items.

The Division Vice Commander is the new SO-HR officer for the Division.

With regret I must announce that Stan Ginkens has resigned as FSO-MT. I thank him for an outstanding job he has done. I will still rely on his expertise. 

I am happy to announce that Ralph Sposito has accepted the position as FSO-MT. I know he will do an outstanding job.

I know this is early but Flotilla elections for FC and VFC will take place at the November meeting.
Letters of intent must be submitted by our September Meeting.
D Train was held in March and was very successful. 

End of Report

Betty McEachen FC 1-1

631-379-8799

bettymceachen@gmail.com
